
Republic of the Philippines 
Department of Environment and Natural Resources 

Visayas Avenue, Diliman, Quezon City 
Tel Nos. (632)929-66-26to 29 (632)929-62-52 

929-66-20 929-66-33to 35 

TO All Regional Executive Directors 
All Bureau Directors and Regional Directors 
Heads of Attached Agencies 

FROM The D i r e r ,  Administrative Service 

SUBJECT : U R ~ A D V I S I O R Y  

DATE 14October 2005 

It has come to our attention that our regional offices have been receiving 
calls lkom anonymous individual pretending that he is Undersecretary 
Armando A. de Castm. 

Allegedly, the said individualgives instruction to immediately lookforany 
avakble financial sources of the Office with instruction to deposit the 
same to certain banksor financialinstitution allegedly fbr hospitalization 
feeof a retired government employee of the Department 

In this connection, you are hereby advised to disregard all calls with 
similar nature. Undersecretary de Castro is at present under O&cial 
travel abroad. We have not received any information coming from the 
Undersecretary with  thisnature. 

For strict compliance. 

Cc : Tht secretary 
The OIC, OUbsrS 
The h t o r ,  PublicAffairs Office 

Let's Go Green 


